
 

 

 

 

 

October 10, 2019 

 

Via Electronic Filing Only  

Gary Widerburg  

Commission Administrator  

Utah Public Service Commission  

Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor  

160 East 300 South  

Salt Lake City, UT 84111  

psc@utah.gov  

 

            Re:    CenturyLink Administrative Update  

  Docket No. 19-049-09 

 

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

 

CenturyLink files this letter in order to apprise the Commission of its work to resolve the 

dispute between the parties.1  Prior counsel for CenturyLink (Torry Somers, Esq.) has left the 

company and we are working to put in place a new attorney to replace him. 

 

CenturyLink has conducted work to cure any claimed NESC violations and has lifted its 

lines off Complainant’s roof and is compliant with the NESC code (see attached of photo taken 

on 10-08-19).  

 

  

Sincerely, 

      

      

 

 

CC: Anne Francis 

Enc. 

 

  

 
1 To the extent leave is required to file this update, CenturyLink makes that request and suggests the updates are 

necessary to the record and the efficient adjudication of this Complaint.     



CenturyLink Photo of Complainant’s Roofline (10/08/19) 

 

 

 


